
August 27, 2009

Parents:

Brian Brightwell and I would like to take this opportunity to introduce ourselves.  We are both new to Groesbeck High School and to the Groesbeck Agricultural Science program, and we wanted to extend our greetings to you and your family.  We look forward to working with you and each of your children this year.   If you have any questions or concerns about anything please do not hesitate to call us. 

Our office number is (254) 729- 4134  ext. 2027. 

If any of your children are planning on showing an animal through the FFA this year we would like to meet and speak with you.  We will be having a meeting on Monday August 31 at 6:30 pm to discuss purchasing, feeding, dates, and other pertinent information about raising your child’s animal.  If you are unable to attend please call our office and we will talk to you about your child’s animal individually. 

Thank you for your time, and again we look forward to a great year!

Sincerely,  

 

 Jaron Hennig

Important Dates to put on the calendar:

August 31- Parent Meeting if showing an animal

September 12- Greenhand Conference

· A day camp for 8th graders and freshman to attend and see what the FFA is all about

September 14- Ag Olympics & the first Groesbeck FFA meeting

· All potential members are highly encouraged to attend

· A fun night with games and a chance to meet the rest of the chapter
September 22- Corsica District Meeting

· Those interested in running for a district office are HIGHLY encouraged to attend
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